
Greetings Alta Sierra Country club members and community, 

GOLF: We are still doing very well with our member play and the outside play. If you were at the 

meeting last week you would have seen that we are doing around 4500 rounds a month so far and it 

looks like we should be close to that number or more in July. For all the play we are having the course is 

holding up surprisingly well. The staff are doing a great job. Speaking of jobs, we are looking for workers 

in all areas of our club.  

EVENTS: We are working hard to increase our activities in the event area, and we have many events 

scheduled for the next few months.  

POOL: We had a little accident a few days ago, someone let their little one POOP in the pool, so we had 

to close it down, get the pool people to come out and do their thing to sanitize the pool but we lost a 

couple of days for the rest of our guest, so please make sure this does not happen again.  

We need someone to work the snack shack, know anyone? School kids for the summer?  

PICKLE BALL COURTS: I hope you are using the courts. I was told we may set up team play for the 

summer. Go get your team and be ready to play.  

OVERALL: We have ordered a new lawn mower that has been needed for an awfully long time and is to 

be delivered to us in August. We have repaired the railing along the pro-shop that was damaged a few 

months ago. We have repaired the back steps to the cart barn that has needed repairs for a very very 

long time, and I want you to know that we had a bid for almost $30,000, and we not only have a great 

looking back stairs, but we did it for under $11,000 dollars. All these purchases and repairs are because 

of our membership and outside play. Jack Kennedy has been working on new computers for the pro 

shop, cameras for the pool and many other things. We are thankful that we have him on our team. 

Thanks Jack.  

Our restaurant is still working with a limited staff and we have come out with a new menu starting 

August 1 for our lunch brunch, and getting ready for Monday night football and bingo in September. 

Please be patient we are trying to do the best that we can with the limited staff that we have. We are 

working on getting more staff and should be back to 100% soon.  

I and our board want to wish you a great summer, good health and happiness.  

Thank you,  

Charlie Ewing, President 


